
 
 

  
 

 

Memorandum 
      TO: Monsignor/Clergy/Religious/Staff 

   FROM:   Michael Mulhall 

  Archbishop of Kingston 

      RE: Curial Appointments 

   DATE: 12 March 2021   

 ________________________________________________________________________  

I am pleased to announce the following curial appointments, effective immediately. 

Archbishop’s Liaison for the Senior Priests of the Archdiocese 

Rev. Brian McNally is appointed the Archbishop’s Liaison for the Senior Priests in the Archdiocese. 

This new role within the Archdiocese will provide the senior priests with options for assistance and 

support according to their individual needs. 

Chancellor of Spiritual Affairs 

Rev. James Quirk, J.C.L. is appointed Chancellor of Spiritual Affairs of the Archdiocese of Kingston.  

Along with this appointment, Fr. Quirk will continue his duties as Adjutant Judicial Vicar.   

Chancellor of Temporal Affairs and Director of Finance 

Ken Hall is appointed Chancellor of the Temporal Affairs of the Archdiocese of Kingston and Director 

of Finance. 

Vice-Chancellor 

Deacon Nick Whalen is appointed Vice-Chancellor of the Archdiocese of Kingston.  
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